
Welcome to Year 6
KEY INFORMATION FOR THE START OF THE YEAR

Ms Noble, Mrs Theivam and Mrs Zolynski



• Phones
• No  Apple watches to be brought to school.
• Bring  PE kit on PE days - Monday and Thursday
• Google Classroom

Routines



Year 6 Timetable



Expectation is that the children read for at least 10 minutes every 
day.

Children will have a reading book from school library  and books 
from the class library are available. Appropriate books from home 
are also welcome .

Reading at home…



• Homework will be set on a Friday, due in Tuesday
• Tasks will be uploaded onto Google Classroom each week. If there are any 

queries regarding homework, please contact us via email 
(admin@maple.herts.sch.uk), not through Google Classroom.

• Maths- MyMaths (online)  and TT Rockstars.
• English:

Autumn term linked to our Guided reading, GoodNight Mr Tom 
Spelling – weekly ‘Blue Spellings’ book.
Homework may also be set from other curriculum subjects.

Personal Project
• Support 

Homework



E-Safety.

• PHSE 
• Passwords
• Phone usage 
• WhatsApp
• Tik Tok
• Security 



Things to look forward to…

• Bike Ability

• The RAF Museum Hendon

• Magistrates visit 

• Business Launch 

•Open Evening

•School Journey

•SATs!

•Production

•End of year activities

•+ other activities yet to be arranged 



• Week beginning Monday 13th May  2024. 

• Grammar, Spelling and Punctuation
• Reading
• Writing – assessed over the year 
• Maths – 3 papers (arithmetic and 2 reasoning papers)

We would ask that the children please do not use 2019 papers 
onwards at home.

National Curriculum Tests (SATS)



School Journey 2024
Norfolk Lakes ( Manor Adventure )-Monday 20th- Friday 24th May 
.



• Visits to secondary schools
• Rank choices
• Choose 4 schools
• Sensible choices
• Meet the deadlines  
• Speak to a member of staff if you are unsure
• Deadline  31st October 2023

Information will be sent from the local authority about Secondary school applications.  It is useful to check information about 
individual schools, and admission rules are explained in the Moving On document, which can be found on-line at 
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondary-and-upper-schools/secondary-
and-upper-school-places.aspx
Those pupils who wish to apply for private school will require a reference from the Year 6 teachers, along with the expected attainment in SATs.

Summer term visits from Year 7 tutors and visits to the secondary school

Secondary Transfer

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/school-admissions/secondary-and-upper-schools/secondary-and-upper-school-places.aspx


Thank you for listening 

Any Questions ?


